Dear Parents and carers,

Next term in Middle School, we will be reading An Alien in the Jam Factory

by Chrissie Sains.

This will be read aloud to everyone in class, and children will have the

opportunity to discuss questions and explore themes from this text.

Some children may prefer to have their own copy of the text in front of them so
that they can follow along as it is being read. Whilst this is not a requirement,
if your child would like to bring in their own copy, this book is readily available
from most bookstores, or can be requested from the local library. If you decide

to purchase a book, please write your child’s name and class on the inside cover.

Kind regards,
Middle School Team



